
990 KC 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. #2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

ALA MOANA BROADCASTING CO.. INC. 

TELEPHONE 990-111 
1450 ALA MOANA BOULEVARD HONOLULU 14. HAWAII 

March 3, 1960 

Thank you very much for your letter concerning 
Radio Station K 0 0 D. You were listening to our 
Japanese variety program, broadcast from 13:00 p.m. 
to 11 p.m. (Hawaiian Standard Time). 

Radio Station K O O D has been broadcasting 
since October 19, 1959, with a power of 1000 watts. 
The programming in English is devoted to good music 
and news. 

We are very pleased that you were able to pick 
up our signal, anu that you took the time to notify 
us. 

Sincerely, 

(- ALeCxkD 
Ted Scott 
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